
What's In This

Month's Newsletter

- Refugee Cases
- Serge Team
- Bake Sale
-Eid

Rohina Baser a member of our A-AWA team

assisting refugees with grocery shopping -

"I remember when we came to America as


refugees. It was tough, but there was always

hope - hope that one day I will be able to


help another refugee as myself."

Eid Mubarak! On July 8th - 9th millions of

Afghans around the world celebrated Eid Al-

Adha. Eid Al Adha is a powerful reminder of


our common humanity and obligation to care

for one another. During this time of


celebration, Afghans put their desires aside to

assist those in need.
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Our case aides and our project manager

are doing an amazing job for the LSSNCA

legal clinics to help new comers help with


their Asylum cases.

Eid



On June 30th, A-AWA GAK based in

Orlando organized a bake sale to

fundraise for the newly arriving


refugees. The bake sale was successful

and a total of $150 was raised.

Hi, my name is Emad Ali. I'm 15

years old and going into the 10th

Grade. I live in Orlando, Florida. I

love playing. sports, doing math,


and playing video games.
Thank you for your time. 

A-AWA Staff Serge Team is one of the leads for LSS

Asylum clinic. During the month of July, the team


assisted clients in two sets of workshops. Staff Serge

team supported two days of Dari workshop and two

days of Pashto workshop. A-AWA Staff Serge has five

Case Aides. Each Case Aide helped five to six clients


in completing their Asylum documents. One Asylum

document for one client takes more than ten hours.


It is a lengthy process, but we are more then

delighted to help and rescue our Afghans through


their Asylum journey.
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